

Newsletter



A message from your Coordinator

Dear Parents and Families,

December is here, how this year has flown on by. Children will be given all their artwork over the next coming weeks. And a reminder children will need hats to play outside.

Recap of November we had our National recycle week- children made our rubbish robot which we entered in the Camp Australia competition. Our week Things that fly- Kites, paper plane competition, UFO, rocket ships children constructed with imagination and problem solving.

Reminder rocketeers are open for bookings. Thursday 21st December and Friday 22nd December service will be open. Then reopen for the new year from Monday 8th January 2024 till Monday 29th January 2024. Please visit our website for timetable and bookings.

Congratulation to our STARS of the week: Bastion, Thea, Sophia, and Scarlett.

Keep Safe and enjoy your week.

Michelle and OSHC Team

Activities coming up

- Christmas Crafts
- Make your own Jet pack
- Christmas wish list
- Paper butterflies

What's on the menu

- Nachos
- Rice crackers with Avocado dip
- Pancake Fridays (BSC)

It's free to register

To attend our program, you must register your child. You can register an account with us at pp.campaustralia.com.au or by downloading our Camp Australia smartphone app from the Apple App Store or on Google Play. Once registered, it's easy to make bookings and manage your account.







Visit our blog

New articles are added each week for parents and cover various topics to help families.

Visit our blog



